
22nd January 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We get to the end of another week.

Wednesday Word                                                                                                   
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-
word/community?pid=MTA101634&v=15.6

I hope that you have all managed to keep safe in the snow and rain. This is a very 
trying time for everyone and you are all in my thoughts and prayers.

We have been obliged to open the school Nursery this week after seeking 
clarification from the Local Authority. We are also having increasing requests for 
Keyworker spaces at the school. I will try to do my best to support the requests but 
we are really nearing capacity for the school now. I am sure you will understand that 
I will have to prioritise NHS staff. 

I do appreciate the difficulties of working from home and having your children at 
home too but I can only reiterate the guidance – if you can keep your child at home 
then currently it is the safest place for them. We will do our best to support you in 
the home learning and are certainly not putting any pressure on you if you are 
struggling to complete all of the activities. Please do what you can and keep 
communicating with us. 

Google Classroom – when you are sending work please remember to press Hand In 
as this sends the work to the teacher. 

Tapestry – please could you ‘like’ the activity if you have watched it and Mrs Reyes 
and Mrs Locker will know that you have seen the activity. Please also could the 
children in Reception make sure they watch the phonics videos as this will help them 
with their learning. 

With prayers

Sarah Yates

Head Teacher

Love God, Love One Another


